
3rd Cabinet Meeting 

January 13, 2024 

 

Report of the Constitution and By-Laws Committee 

 

The Constitution and By-Laws Committee has been tasked with bringing the District 

Constitution and By-Laws in line with the Lions Clubs International Constitution and By-

Laws. 

 

We are presenting our revision per attached that will need to be approved at this 

Cabinet meeting so it may be placed on the ballot for the April District Convention. 

 

Submitted: 

 

PDG Chuck Martin – Chair 

PDG Chris Moorman – Member 


